
 

 Monday 29th January 2024 
 

Year 1 visit to Barclays Bank 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
As part of our Learning Journey this half term ‘Incredible Inventions’, we will be taking the 
children to Barclays Bank in Enfield Town.  
 
They will spend the morning learning about ATMs and how banking has changed overtime.  
They will also be given the opportunity to explore the bank and how inventions have 
changed our lives.  
 
Details are as follows:  
 
Date:       Jade Class-  Wednesday 7th Februray 2024 
 
                  Emerald Class- Thursday 8th February 2024 
   
Location:   Barclays Bank- Enfield Town 
 
Time:        09:15 – 12:00pm   
 
Travel:     Children will be escorted, by staff from Kingfisher to Enfield Town by public                  
                  transport. 
 
Cost:         Free 
 
The children will need a water bottle labelled with their name and comfortable walking 
shoes (preferably trainers). The children need to wear their full school uniform and a jacket 
with a hood is advised in the event of rainy weather. 
 
Please sign into Arbor to give permission. 
 
 
Thank you for your support.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
The Year 1 Team 
 


